Sent: 01 June 2018 13:40

To: Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Planning Application - 2018/1953/P - Regents Place Plaza
FAO Laura Hazelton

Thank you for allowing me to comment on planning application 2018/1953/P for the installation of a
LED screen and bar in Regents Place Plaza.

| have reviewed the application and have spoken to the local police officers for Regents Park Ward
and have established that there were no issues associated with the previous installation on the site.

Therefore | have no objections.

Kind regards

Jim

Jim Cope

Police Constable — Design Out Crime Officer
Metropolitan Police Service

Continuous Policing Improvement Command (CPIC)
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